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his last weekend, we had a really 
nice couples’ ws in Madrid. 
There were 7 couples as 

participants and all of them with their 
children. We had the pleasure of 
having with us Heidi Mayr (Austria’s 
FFWPU president) as lecturer of the 
workshop. 
On Sunday the main theme was the 
relationship in the couple. We had 

some guidance first and then group 
sharing and exercises. We also had the 
nice opportunity of having night date 
without kids, a candle light dinner 
where each couple had his own table 
and could talk about different themes 
with some nice love songs as 
background music.  
On Sunday we focused on “how to 
educate our children” with some 
guidance and discussions. Every 
family and every child is different so it 

was interesting sharing some ideas and 
situations so that we can understand, 
grow and help each other.  
All couples had a good experience and 
just beeing there and share time 
together has been nice. 
Thanks to Heidi for coming to Madrid 
and share this precious time with us 
helping with her experience.  
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